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AUGUST MEETING will be held Sunday August 11th at 2:00 P.M. in the lower level of the 

Trinity United Methodist Church located at 701 North 20th Street, on the hill west of Uintah Gardens 

Shopping Center, Uintah and 19th Streets. Guests are welcome at our regular meetings. 

  

 

AGENDA 

  

I. Introduction of guests and new members 

II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. Old Business 

V. New Business 

VI. August Exhibit Talks 

VII. Intermission Break 

VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 

IX. Door Prize Drawings 

X. Adjournment July Meeting  

   

July Meeting 

Twenty-four members and one guest, Milt’s wife Helen, were in attendance at our Sunday afternoon meeting. 

The secretary’s report as published in the July news-letter was given and accepted. 

The treasurer’s report was given and accepted. 

  

July Business 

A discussion ensued by our membership about the ANA’s summer seminar and our show’s attendance even 

through the destructive fires in Colorado Springs that weekend. 

It was brought up for the clubs to send a letter of appreciation from the Coin Club and our Society to the 

Crowne Plaza for their cooperation and assistance with the 2012 coin show. 

 

July Door Prize Winners 

Winners of our door prizes were; Bill K., Brad L., George M., Swede K., Dave J., Ed H. and Dan U. 

 

Volunteer Prize Winners 

2012-2013 volunteer prizes will begin in August. 

 

July Auction  

A seven lot auction was held with all lots selling. 

 

Exhibit Talks Judging  

There were four exhibitors all within a point or two of each other, making it extremely hard for those judging 

the events.  

Thank you to the judges that are sometimes given a nearly impossible task of choosing a number one exhibit. 

 

August Exhibit Talks 

All members are invited to bring an item(s) to show for our exhibit talk session. All that is needed is displaying 

the item(s) with a short talk or explanation of the exhibit. 

 

2012 Holiday Party  

Now is a good time for us to start thinking and planning our joint holiday party. Because of the increased 

number of Society, Coin Club and family members over the last couple years, this is of growing concern. 

We will need some member input and participation on the party meeting place, the door prize system and any 

other concerns. 

 

Society Elections 

Another item that should be on our agenda before this November would be the election of society officers. Over 

the last couple years we have let our officer elections slide. Frank K. has volunteered his services for quite a few 

years with his grandson, Jared helping with “President in training” this last year.  

Our Society must have member participation and cooperation with this very important society function. 

 

ANA’s Web Space Page  

Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org). We do need help with this and ask the 

membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site. 

 

July Exhibit Talks were presented by six members 

1.) George M. (Metal Dime Holder) holding $5.00 in dimes, made by the B&R M’F’G Co. of New York  

2.) Terry Car. (Mineral Park) a medal he was searching for over a year from Pueblo’s 1890’s Mineral Palace 

3.) John B. (Half Dollars) a set of his lifetime acquisitions of engraver, Charles Barber’s creations  

4.) Rick A. (Recent Show Acquisitions) three Swiss and one German piece from the early 1800’s 

5.) Dan U. (Louis the Sixteenth) 1792 bronze 2 sols the last coin with French kings portrait on them  

6.) Steve D. (Type Set Piece) an XF 45 1805 half cent, the last ½ cent needed in his set 

 

July Exhibit Winning Talk was presented to John B. 

  

George Mountford 

Secretary  


